
P. 0. Box 310 

910 ON YOUR DIAL 

I M 
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 

June 16, 1953 

TELEPHONE 4848 

1000 WATrs 

This is to certify that Norman L. Maguire received a program 
from KBIM near noon on June 13, 1953...being received at 434 Maple 
Street NE, Albuquerque, N. Mexico....and his report of reception 
agrees with our station log. 

Vernon Hughes 
Co -owner and Chief Engineer. 

Thanks for your report. It was nice to know that we get out so 
well. Our first day of operation was May 25, 1953, so you see we 
are less than a month old. Thanks again. 

V. 


